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Newark - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the annual Newark Volunteer Fire

Department dinner where he presented members of the Department with a special New

York State flag. The flag was previously flown over the State Capitol in Albany and now will

be flown over the Firefighter’s Memorial Park in Newark.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Nozzolio; Don Snow, co-chair of Firefighter’s Memorial

Park; Katherine Heubeler, 50 year auxiliary member; and Rod Bliss Newark Fire Chief.


